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News Flash: 
 
This is a special emailing that may occasionally occur between the publishing of the 
monthly newsletter (which has been suspended until the club resumes activities) to 
bring you chess related information of general interest to our subscribers that is time 
sensitive. 

 

 

 

Club preparing to resume activities: 
 
We are currently on target to resume activities in June, 2023.   The precise date 
depends on closing negotiations with our primary site, the preparing of the site to be 
ready for us and first availability of the site itself.  
 
All information about the re-opening of the club will be provided using our Newsletter 
and on our Website.  
 
If you plan to play at the club, please complete our six-question survey.  The survey 
provides information about the format of our Monthly events .  The results of the 
survey will help us make adjustments to our planning. 
 
Please complete the survey before Monday, April 10th, by Midnight 

 Link to Survey        https://forms.gle/Y7G273EmLbrCkVyv7 
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